Sher-e-Kashmir University of Agricultural
Sciences and Technology of Jammu

NOTIFICATION

Subject: Postponement of Walk-in-interview of Project Staff positions under

It is for the information of all the interested candidates that the walk-in-
interview for the engagement of temporary positions of Young Professionals-I| (02
no.) and Project Assistants (02 no.) under the project entitled “Promotion of Millets
& Nutricereals in UT of J&K” funded under HADP, Govt. of JK scheduled to be
held on 19.07.2023 (Wednesday) at 12.30 PM in the Directorate of Research,
SKUAST-Jammu, Main Campus Chatha has been postponed due to technical
reasons and the fresh date for conducting the interview shall be uploaded on

university website.
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Copy for information to:

% Director Research, SKUAST-Jammu, Chatha

% Nodal Officer, Data Centre, SKUAST-J with remarks to uploading the same on
the university website.




